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This amendment is raised to modify the Annex B as follows: 

1. At Annex B, section B, “One-on-One meetings”, article b: 
 
DELETE:  In its entirety. 
 
INSERT:  “b. All suppliers who would like to take part in a one-on-one meeting must send a request 

via e-mail to register to the Contracting Authority. One-on-one meeting requests must be 
submitted no later than September 6, 2019. In order to allow Canada to establish the 
schedule for such meetings, when registering suppliers are requested to provide a list of 
the individuals from their organization who will attend the meeting (maximum of five in 
person and the rest via teleconference for each supplier) and to identify three preferred 
meeting times between September 4 and September 16, 2019.”  

 
2. At Annex B: 

INSERT: “E. Treatment of Feedback 

1. Use of Feedback: Feedback will not be evaluated. However, the feedback received may 
be considered by Canada to refine any draft solicitation documentation. Canada will 
consider all feedback received. 

2. Review Team: A review team composed of representatives from Canada will review the 
feedback. Canada reserves the right to retain any independent consultant or use any 
Government resources that it deems necessary to review any feedback. Not all members 
of the review team will necessarily review all feedback.  

3. Clarifications: Canada may, at its discretion, contact any suppliers to follow up with 
additional questions or for clarification of any aspect of feedback.” 

 

There are no other changes to Annex B. 


